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Welcome to our May 2025 newsletter! Explore highlights from April, see how 

we support our community, and join us in celebrating members and our 

team. Read on for event recaps, staff spotlights, and seasonal cheer.

by Jessica Gardner



Recent Events Recap

1
Autism Awareness Month

On Fridays, our staff wore Autism Awareness Month T-shirt.

2
National Pet Day

We celebrated National Pet Day April 11th. Thank you for 

sharing your furry families with us!

3
Spring Shred Event

Thank you to everyone that came to support our community 

shred event at Main office.

4
Youth Month

22 new youth accounts opened. Kids enjoyed games, snacks, 

and a visit from Sprocket, the Trash Panda. More details below.

5

Decatur High School Career Fair

We attended the Decatur High School Career Fair and spoke to 

the students about all the careers that credit unions have to 
offer. 



Youth Day at Main Office

Sprocket's Visit

Sprocket the Trash Panda 
made a special appearance.

Fun and Games

Kids enjoyed a variety of 
games, snacks, and activities.

Sprocket went to 
Dessie for his financial 

transaction!

CEO Greg and 
Sprocket



Community Shred Day

Always a great turnout for Shred Day. We recycled over 220 pounds 
worth of paper in the community!! Thank you to all those you come and 

support us! We will have another Shred event this fall. 



Upcoming Events Calendar

Teacher 
Appreciation 
Week

May 5-9th. Enjoy a 

treat bag at any 
location by letting us 

know you are a 
teacher or a retired 

teacher! We 

appreciate you!

Mothers Day

May 11th. We wish all 
the mothers a Happy 

Mothers Day! Thank 

you for being 
amazing! 

Memorial Day

May 26th, All offices 
will be closed for 

Memorial Day. We will 

reopen May 27th 
normal business 

hours. 



Celebrating Mother's Day, May 11th
Wishing you a Happy Mother¾s Day! I hope you get the chance to relax and 

enjoy the day, surrounded by love and appreciation. Your kindness, hard 
work, and care are truly inspiring, and today is the perfect time to celebrate 

all that you do. Enjoy your special day!



Any Season, Any Reason 
Loan

Get as much as $5,000 or one months gross income, 
whichever is less!

As low as 6.99% APR for 12 months*

As low as 7.99% APR for 24 months**

Click on the link to apply: Apply Now

*Qualifications must be met on all loans. Equal Credit Opportunity 

Lender

*$10 per $1000 borrowed

**$6 per $1000 borrowed

https://naecu.org/loan-products


Employee Spotlight: Nikki

Newly Promoted Head Teller at Athens Branch
Nikki has been with NAECU for 2 years this August. She started at the Madison branch and transferred to Athens branch where she has 

recently been promoted to Head Teller. She is very sweet and cares for our members. We are happy to spotlight Nikki �  



Exciting news! School graduation is just around 
the corner!

Did you know that North Alabama Educators Credit Union has a shared branching network that allows members to withdrawal, 

deposit, transfer, and make loan payments? With over 5,000 shared branches being offered within the United States, our members are 

able to perform various banking transactions at these branches nationwide! 

This service is perfect for graduates who are moving away for college! 

One member shares her experience: "With shared branching, I am able to put money into my daughter's account in Huntsville, and she 
can go to a shared branch in Colorado and receive the funds with no fees involved!"

Click on the button below for locations!

SharedBranching.org

http://sharedbranching.org/


Need a gift for a graduate?
Mastercard gift cards are available at all locations! Our fees for gift cards are 

significantly lower than if you purchased at the convenience store.

 Only $3 per gift card!



Thank you for reading our 
newsletter! For real-time 
updates on all our activities 
and events, follow us on 
Facebook and Instagram û

https://www.facebook.com/NAECU
https://www.instagram.com/naecu1

